
 

GFWC-DESERT JADE WOMAN’S CLUB 

 
November, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Dear Senior: 
 
The GFWC-Desert Jade Woman’s Club annually offer several scholarships to 
graduating high school seniors of Chinese descent.  This year we will be offering 
six (6) scholarships in the amount of $650.00 each.  We invite you to apply for 
these scholarships.  The scholarships will be presented at the annual scholarship 
luncheon in May, 2016. 
 
This scholarship is based on academic achievement, involvement in school and 
community activities, and need of financial aid. 
 
If you would like to apply for this sc.holarship, please fill out the enclosed form 
and return it to me no later than March 19, 2016.  Recipients will be notified by 
the end of April, 2016. 
 
If you need any further information, please contact: 
  Mary Tang               480-775-1990 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Mary Tang 
Scholarship Chairperson 
 
 
 
 
Mail application to:  Desert Jade Woman’s Club 
   c/o  Mary Tang 
   1209 E. Steamboat Bend Drive 
   Tempe, AZ 85382 
 
 
Enclosure 
 
 


